
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE: April 21, 2025 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 Jamie Bente, Superintendent 

 

FR: Barbie Roessler, Director of Finance and Operations 

 

RE: Name Change for Roosevelt Elementary 

 

 

Due to the Faribault Public Schools reorganization, Roosevelt Elementary will now be an early 

learning center for pre-kindergarten, early childhood special education, and kindergarten 

students.  It is recommended to change the name of Roosevelt Elementary school to reflect that 

change and the purpose of the building.  The name being proposed is Roosevelt Early Learning 

Center.   

 

The change and purpose of the site must be updated with the Minnesota Department of 

Education for student reporting and fiscal reporting needs.  This would be effective July 1, 2025.   


